
 There will be no Catechetical classes on Dec. 
19, Dec. 22, Dec. 26 and Dec. 29.  Classes will 
resume Jan. 2. The Catechetical office is 

closed from Dec. 20-Jan. 1.   
 
HAVE A SAFE AND BLESSED CHRISTMAS! 

GRIEF SUPPORT FOR THOSE WHO HAVE      SUFFERED A 
LOSS OF LOVED ONE, JOB, ETC.   NEXT MTG. January 9, 
2011  FROM 12:30-2 P.M. IN THE PARISH OFFICE. 

Dec. 19, 2010 

 
St. Joseph of Cupertino Parish 

2010 Christmas Schedule 

 

Christmas Eve 

Friday, December 24 

No morning mass 
Masses: 4, 6, 8 & 10 P.M. 

(The 4 P.M. mass will have a special focus on children.) 

 

Christmas Day 

Saturday, December 25 

Masses: 8, 9:30, & 11 A.M.  

No mass at 5 P.M. 
 

Feast of the Holy Family 

Sunday, December 26 

Regular Sunday schedule 

 

New Year's Day 

(Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God) 

Saturday, January 1, 2010 

Mass at 10 A.M. only 

(This day is not a holy day of obligation this year.) 
 

 
 

THERE WILL BE NO 5 P.M. MASS ON 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 1, 2011—NEW 
YEAR’S DAY. 

“BEREAVEMENT MININSTY” This ministry is for grieving fami-
lies.  Teams from the parish supply food for a small group of people in 
the family’s home or our community center after a funeral or memorial 
service.  The food items generally include salads and desserts. (If you 
would like to be part of this ministry, please call Marlene at 741-1615) 

OUR REGULAR THURSDAY PRAYER GROUP MEETS  
FROM 12-1p.m. in the Community Center. NO MEETING DE-
CEMBER 23 OR DECEMBER 30TH.  JOIN US IN THE NEW 
YEAR. Come and pray whenever you are able for your needs and 
the needs of our parish and parishioners.  Thanks so much to 
ELLEN HAAS for spear-heading this ministry. 

PLEASE CHECK OUT-OUR BROCHURE WITH MANY EX-
CITING EVENTS, LECTURES, BIBLE STUDY ETC. FOR 
THIS COMING YEAR! In vestibule---supplies are limited so only 
take one if you are going to utilize it! If you are unable to attain one, 
please call Janice at the parish office. 

Would you care to make a gift of a poinsettia in memory of a 
loved one to honor someone special? If so, we will purchase 
and place a poinsettia in our sanctuary at Christmastime. Spe-
cial envelopes are located on the table in the vestibule of 

church, outside the chapel door or in the parish office. A list of names 
of the persons honored will be published in our bulletin after Christ-
mas.. 

THANKS AGAIN TO ALL WHO CONTRIBUTED TO THE 2010 
ANNUAL DIOCESAN APPEAL.  PLEASE REMEMBER TO 
MAKE ALL PAYMENTS BEFORE DECEMBER 31, 2010 TO 
HELP THE PARISH RECEIVE THE MAXIMUM REBATE. 

“HELPING HANDS” 
Up and running  This ministry helps provide meals for those during a 
time of convalescence.  We are in need of those with “Helping Hands” 
that would like to be a part of this worthwhile ministry.  Jesus says in 
Matthew 25:35,40 “I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty 
and you gave me drink, a stranger and you welcomed me. . .I say to 
you, whatever you did for one of these least brothers of mine, you did 
for me.” 
If anyone from our church community has a need for “Helping 
Hands” or. if you would like to serve our Savior by serving others, 
please call Marlene Kalb at 741-1615 or Janice, our Pastoral Associ-
ate, at 252-7653 ext.30 
If you or someone you know is in need of meals or shopping, please 
call  Marlene. 

SPECIAL HELP NEEDED FOR CHRISTMAS.  
Help make our monthly liturgies  and our Christmas 
liturgy with “ focus on children” extra special.  This is 
a very rewarding ministry to help enrich the faith life of 
our younger parishioners. Call Dan if you can help; 252-

7653 ext.  32   If you have a child who would like to be part of our 
masses for children, please call Dan. 

GET READY FOR CHRISTMAS ----CHECK OUT A 
VIDEO FROM OUR VIDEO LIBRARY;   There are many 
excellent films that are both entertaining and informative.  
It is outside church between 10:30-11:00a.m. on Sunday 
mornings. 

THANKS FROM WEST VALLEY COMMUNITY 
SERVICES: “From all of us at West Valley Commu-
nity Services, thank you so much for your generosity 
with your recent donation towards our Thanksgiving 
Baskets Program.  Your generous donation has 
brought much joy and happiness to 120 families in 
need in our community.” AND FROM ONE OF 
THEIR CLIENTS: “I was worried I wouldn’t have 
anything for Thanksgiving for my family.  Thank 
you so much for the basket!” 



 

        GROWING IN FAITH 
SJC SCHOOL NEWS 

Dec. 19, 2010 

(If you are interested in any of the offerings below, please contact 
Janice LaMotte in the parish office---252-7653 ext. 30) 

 
“ALIVE IN THE SPIRIT”! 

  CHECK OUT THE FOLLOWING OFFERINGS: 
 
Dec. 18,19       Simbang Gabi----5 p.m. mass followed 
                        by reception 
 
Dec. 24            Mass with Focus on Children---4 p.m 
 
Jan. 8               Christmas Concert 7 p.m. Church  
                         followed by reception 
(Check the flyers for these events or our parish brochure 

or call the parish office) 

BE BETTER PREPARED NEXT WEEK’S MASS:   
FEAST OF THE HOLY FAMILY 

DECEMBER 26,  2010 
Read:  Sirach 3:2-6, 12-14 

Colossians 3:12-21;  Matthew 2:13-15, 19-23 
Question for Adults: 

  What can you do this week to help someone in your family 
feel more secure and loved? 

Question for Children: 
What good thing will you do this week to show your love for a 

parent or grandparent?   
ACTION 

BE KIND TO THOSE IN YOUR FAMILY. 
DO SOMETHING SPECIAL FOR THEM. 

Prayer 
Jesus, Mary and Joseph, help us to tolerant of others and to 

bring about harmony instead of discord. Amen 

PRAYER REQUESTS?  We have a prayer request form on our web-
site.  All requests are welcome & confidential. 

Communion and Liberation Lay Movement.  ARE 
YOU AN ADULT LOOKING TO DEEPEN YOUR 
UNDERSTANDING AND EXPERIENCE OF THE 
CHURCH?  Come to our “School of Community” 
Wednesdays at 7:30-8:30pm in the SJC School Art Room.  
We are currently working on the book Is it Possible to Live 
this Way? by Msgr. Luigi Giussani.  For more information 

contact Yvonne Fernández at yvonnefernandez@yahoo.com or go to 
our website at www.clonline.us 

DO YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW WANT TO KNOW 
ABOUT BECOMING CATHOLIC? OR  COMPLETING 

INITIATION?   
 If you or someone you know are not baptized, or baptized in 
another Christian denomination, or if you are baptized Catholic 
but have not celebrated the sacraments of Confirmation and 
Eucharist, please contact Janice LaMotte at 252-7653 ext. 30. 
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults:   (RCIA) ages 
7&older    
 
HELP SPREAD THE FAITH.  INVITE SOMEONE TO 
FIND OUT ABOUT THE CATHOLIC CHURCH! 
 

 
Thank you to the many generous donors that have contributed 

to the L.I.F.E. Program (L.I.F.E. stands for “Legacies In Faith and 
Education”).   

To date we have received: 
 Development/Unrestricted $11,290 
 Scholarship Fund $9,189 
 Special Projects $21,108 
 (e.g. Preschool, Multi-purpose rm)   
Total     $41,587 

We are so grateful for such a supportive parish community! 
 

Remember: All gifts given by December 31 are tax deductible for this 
current tax year. 

Christmas plants need to be watered starting on De-
cember 31 (perhaps checking on all twice weekly-
watering once). Would you be able to give us a few 
hours? We would like to have two persons to share 
this little job. Please phone Totsie at (408) 252-

7653x61 at your earliest convenience as I would like to get 
things into place early in December. Thank you so much. 

Please begin planning your Christmas 
mass attendance. We ask that only people 
accompanying children come to the 4p.m. 
mass on Christmas Eve. We don’t want to 
turn people away. 

QUESTION LAST WEEK:  What is the book carried 
in the entrance procession called? Answer: The Book 
of Gospels. 

 
The St. Joseph of Cupertino School Community thanks you 

for the many blessings you have bestowed on us this year and 
joyfully wishes you a  

Merry Christmas and a  
Happy New Year! 



Fourth Sunday of Advent 
December 19, 2010 

They shall name him Emmanuel,  
which means “God is with us.”  

— Matthew 1:23 

A GREAT BIG THANK YOU TO ALL WHO HAVE IN-
CREASED THEIR DONATIONS TO OUR PARISH.  We are 
most grateful that you recognize the importance of having a parish 
in which to worship and to carry out the work of the Lord! 
Again, deepest thanks! 

Meant4More Youth Ministry is open to all stu-
dents in high school. We meet every Sunday from 
6-8pm. Come join us and make new friends, learn 
your faith, play games, sing, go on trips and 
watch movies. For more information email                                 
primomartinez@yahoo.com. 

DID YOU KNOW?  ATTENDANCE AT CHURCH does 
not automatically make you or your family REGISTERED 
members of St. Joseph of Cupertino parish.  Registration 
forms are in the vestibule, outside the chapel and available 
online. Do not hesitate to call on us if you have questions. 

Stewardship at St.         
Joseph of Cupertino 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
All victims of war & terrorism, All serving our coun-

try in the military, PEACE, and our relatives and 
friends 

When he discovered that Mary was with child, Joseph resolved to end 
their engagement with as little disgrace as possible. But obedient to the 
voice of God, he changed those plans and became the protector of the 
child Jesus and His mother, Mary. God grant that I may be as open to 
the leading and voice of the Holy Spirit! 

Stewardship Prayer 
Rev. Gregory Kimm, 2009 
God rich in kindness and generous in love,  
You call us to be your people, a church, a community of faith.  
You have entrusted St. Joseph of Cupertino Parish to our care.  
Help us to be good stewards, always worthy of your trust.  
As you are attentive to the needs of each of us,  
Enable us to be attentive to the needs of our parish,  
using the gifts you have given us not just for our own good,  
but for the good of all.  
We ask this in the name of Jesus, our Brother, and in the Spirit, who 
makes us one.  
Amen!  

READIN GS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday:  Is 7:10-14; Lk 1:26-38 
Tuesday:  Sg 2:8-14 or Zeph 3:14-18a; Lk 1:39-45 
Wednesday: 1 Sm 1:24-28; Lk 1:46-56 
Thursday: Mal 3:1-4, 23-24; Lk 1:57-66 
Friday:  2 Sm 7:1-5, 8b-12, 14a, 16; Lk 1:67-79 
Saturday : Vigil: Is 62:1-5; Ps 89; Acts 13:16-17, 22-25; 
  Mt 1:1-25 [18-25] 
  Midnight: Is 9:1-6; Ps 96; Ti 2:11-14; Lk 2:1-14 
  Dawn: Is 62:11-12; Ps 97; Ti 3:4-7; Lk 2:15-20 
  Day: Is 52:7-10; Ps 98; Heb 1:1-6; Jn 1:1-18 
  [1-5, 9-14] 
Sunday:  Sir 3:2-7, 12-14; Ps 128; Col 3:12-21 [12-17]; 
  Mt 2:13-15, 19-23 

Dec. 18 5:00 PM  Terese Ezoe (+) 
Dec. 19 8:00 AM  John & Margaret Mardesich (+) 
 9:30 AM  In Thanksgiving 
 11:00 AM  Mary Doskas (+) 
 5:00 PM  Harry Peter & & Yung Su           

Anna Wang (+) 
Dec. 20 8:30 AM  Edgardo Ulpindo (+) 
Dec. 21 8:30 AM  Edgardo Ulpindo (+) 
Dec. 22 8:30 AM  In Thanksgiving for St. Jude 

Dec. 24 4:00 PM 
6:00 PM 
8:00 PM 

10:00 PM 

 Louise Smith (+) 
Donna Brock (+) 
Gregory Anthony Hou (L) 
Michael Saenz (L) 

Dec. 25 8:00 AM 
9:30 AM 

11:00 AM 

 Edgardo Ulpindo (+) 
Massimo Vaccaro (+) 
Louise Morris (+) 

 5:00 PM  NO MASS 
Dec. 26 8:00 AM  Pat & Jim Schaaf (L) 
 9:30 AM  Edgardo Ulpindo (+) 
 11:00 AM  Peggy Anne Martone (+) 
 5:00 PM  Emilio Araneta (+) 

Dec. 23 8:30 AM  Sakti Widjojo (L) 

Mass Intentions for the Week 

GETTING EVEN 
 The only ones you should try to get even with are 
those who have helped you. 
—Anonymous 

CHRISTMAS CHILDREN 
 It is good to be children sometimes, and never 
better than at Christmas. 
—Charles Dickens 

Gathering 
When Pope Benedict XVI visited the United States in 
2008, tens of thousands gathered in Yankee Stadium to 
celebrate the Eucharist with him. What made them differ-
ent from all the other excited crowds who have assembled 
there through the years? When they began to sing to-
gether, to listen together, to pray together, they ceased to 
be a crowd, and became a liturgical assembly. It was not 
where they were but what they did that set them apart. 
The Gospels speak of many instances when Jesus prayed 
alone to his Father. But Jesus also put a special value on 
communal prayer. “Where two or three are gathered to-
gether in my name,” he told his disciples, “there am I in 
the midst of them” (Matthew 18:20). Jesus gave his own 
mission to his followers, sending them forth to do every-
thing he did: to heal, to teach, to proclaim the kingdom. 
Jesus wants us to meet God in and through each other. So 
the Christian community continues to gather, Sunday af-
ter Sunday. When we get up on Sunday morning and 
come to Mass, we respond to Jesus’ invitation, and we 
express our trust in his promise that whenever we come 
together, he comes, too. 



St. Joseph of Cupertino 
Staff Information 

Parish Office: 252-7653 sjcparish@stjoscup.org 
Secretary: Free Draga Fri. Admin. Asst: Tracey Govola 
Bingo Information – x37 

Business Administration – x23 ...... Monica Viruegas-Ferrante 

Catechetical Ministry – x60 .... Tam Tran (catmin@stjoscup.org) 

Liturgy – x32 ......................................................... Dan Morris 

Ministry to the Sick – 252-7653 .................... Marlene Penney 

Organist – 996-9352 ................................ Lothar Bandermann 

Outreach ............................................................ Dick Sherman   
Pastoral Associate – x30 ....................................... Janice LaMotte 

(adulted@stjoscup.org) 

School – 252-6441 ............. Mary Lyons (www.sjcschool.org) 

Wedding Coordinator – 255-1881 ...................... Totsie Taylor 

                                       252-7653x61 

Youth Ministry Coordinator --x38 ……………Primo Martinez 

                                                     (Primo.Martinez@yahoo.com) 

Young Adult Coordinator -  x28 ……..Rev. Vincent  Pineda 

                                                              (frvincent@stjoscup.org) 

Deacon………………………………..Ron Hansen 

                                                             (ronnebr@aol.com) 

Altar Server Coordinator……………...Rev. Vincent Pineda 

Infant Baptism………………………...Rev. Vincent Pineda 

Kaiser Hospital Chaplain ………………….Rev. Peter Seimas 

                                                             ( fr.pseimas@gmail.com)                 

Parish Advisory Council ......................advisory@stjoscup.org 

Stewardship Council ...................... stewardship@stjoscup.org 

Finance Council .....................................finance@stjoscup.org 

Liturgy Committee .................................. liturgy@stjoscup.org 

Communications Committee .. communications@stjoscup.org 

Baptism 
Please call the parish office to begin the required preparation process. 
Marriage 
Please contact one of the priests at least six months in advance. 
Adult Initiation 
If you are interested in becoming a Catholic call the parish office. Our 
RCIA program looks forward to hearing from you. 
Illness 
If someone from our parish is ill and would like to receive communion 
and/or the anointing of the sick, please call the parish office. 
Bereavement Ministry 
This ministry provides food after a funeral or memorial service. 
Advance notice is necessary. Volunteers are always welcome to join. 

Automated Giving is here—Have you signed up yet?    
All parishioners are encouraged to give a set monthly amount. There are a 
number of ways this can be accomplished. You can sign up for Parish Pay 
by clicking on “donations” on the St. Joseph website home page 
(www.stjoscup.org). You can use your bank’s online bill pay service to set 
up a recurring monthly payment to St. Joseph, or you can write one check 
each month and either drop it in the collection basket or send it to the par-
ish office. If you have questions, please contact the Planned Parish Giving 
team at ppcteam@stjoscup.org or call Mike Hoffman at (408) 255-4767. 

DID YOU KNOW? 
We run a BINGO game every Monday and Saturday night.  BINGO 
is a source of significant funds for our school, along with other dona-
tions to outreach, scholarships and other needed     charities. 
BINGO is in the parish hall. Warm-ups games start a 6:30 PM with 
the regular games at 7:15 PM.  If you are a first time player there, you 
will receive a free dauber. Come join the fun--and spread the news! 
Information is also on the parish website under ACTIVITIES. 

CATHOLIC RADIO: 1260 AM (Immaculate Heart              
 Radio) 

WISH LIST:  Have you seen our parish “wish list?” 
There are copies in the racks in the vestibule and outside 
the chapel.  Please help if you are able.   

PARISH WEBSITE!!(stjoscup.org)  have you checked out our par-
ish’s website lately?  You will find the bulletin, a calendar of events 
including funerals, and links to other resources as well as Sunday 
homilies. 
PRAYER LINE! ( Prayerline@stjoscup.org)  
OTHER WEBSITES: 
Diocesan Website— www.dsj.org 
AmericanCatholic.org —you’ll find information about the Catholic 

Faith, Saint of the Day, as well as a place for prayer requests! 
 Vatican—www.vatican.va in English, Italian, French, German, and 

Spanish 
The Christophers website at www.christophers.org. 
Loyola Press —www.loyolapress.com  
Sacred Space—http://sacredspace.ie(good for spirituality& prayer) 
Busted Halo —www.bustedhalo.com(good for young adults) 
USCCB.org (the U.S. bishops website) 
WARNING!!!  Not all websites are created equal---be careful that 

they follow the true Catholic teaching! 
(stay tuned---hope to have some homilies, etc. in Chinese) 

PARISH OUTREACH  We welcome your donations of dry and canned 
foods for our Outreach Closet. Please continue to bring these items with 
you when you attend weekend Masses. Unfortunately, we cannot accept 
any articles of clothing. All other clothing should be taken to other chari-
table organizations. Thank you for your support of our program. 

WELCOME TO ALL OUR NEW MEMBERS, VISITORS AND 
GUESTS!  Your presence helps enliven our community and we thank 
and praise our God for each and every one of you. 

Catholic Trek Christmas Party 
December 13th 

Join Catholic Trek for our first ever Christmas party. 
We will be serving drinks and hors d’oeuvres, to go 
with the fun and friendship. It all starts at 7:30p.m., 
Monday night, December 13th, in the upper room of 

St. Nicholas church (473 Lincoln Ave., Los Altos). For 
more details see http://adultcircle.shutterfly.com/ or 

call (408) 554-5823. Catholic Trek is a group for 
Catholics, single and married, 30’s to 40’s. 




